
Further to your notice Public consultation on PAYE Modernisation in own opinion as an employer, 
we consider the purposed changes may be suitable for large companies with lots of staff.  Small 
companies like ourselves would have difficulties in compliance as we feel you will be overloading our 
work system.  Which will lead to further expenses on small business like ourselves these expenses 
will be very hard for us to absorb.  We have not notices any improvements in business and returns. 
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